
 
 

 
 
 
 
December 11, 2014 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As part of a continuing effort to maintain a common brand across all markets and 
lines of business, Consolidated Communications Enterprise Services, Inc., has filed 
a Fictitious Business Name statement with the Missouri Secretary of State to do 
business as Consolidated Communications.  This change in the company’s brand 
will not affect the service rates, terms, or conditions you enjoy today.  
 
As always, you would receive a separate notice of any future change in rates, 
terms, or conditions before they occur.  You will continue to receive a single bill 
from Consolidated Communications for all services provided by its companies.   
 
If you have questions, please call us toll free at 1-844-968-7224. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Customer Service 
Consolidated Communications 
 
 
 


